
 
 

Being that part of the road allowance described as   
Portions of the Unopened Road Allowance known as Division Street, from 

250 Alma Street to Inkerman Street, Rockwood, Plan 150, Strange’s Survey, 
former Township of Eramosa, now in the Township of Guelph/Eramosa 

 
TAKE NOTICE THAT pursuant to Sections 34 of the Municipal Act, S.0. 2001, c. 
25 and Corporate Policy COR-0212, Council of the Corporation of the Township 
of Guelph/Eramosa, proposes to pass a By-law to stop up, close and convey the 
above-described portions of road allowance (refer to map); and 
 
THAT on October 17, 2016 at 7:00 p.m., Council will hear in person or by 
counsel, solicitor or agent, any person who claims his or her lands will be 
prejudicially affected by the proposed By-law.  The meeting will be held in the 
Council Chambers, at 8348 Wellington Road 124 (at Brucedale).  Any person 
who wishes to be heard should contact the Clerk prior to the meeting on October 
17, 2016.    
 
The proposed By-law may be viewed in the Clerk’s Department at the Township 
Municipal Office during regular business hours (8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.), Monday 
to Friday.   
 

 
  
 
 
Meaghen Reid, Clerk 
Township of Guelph/Eramosa 
8348 Wellington Road 124, PO Box 700 
Rockwood, ON  N0B 2K0 
Phone:  (519) 856-9596 ext. 107  Fax: (519) 856-2240 
 
This document is available in a larger font on the Township website at 
www.get.on.ca.  If you require an alternative format for this advertisement, please 
contact the Clerk’s Office below.  
 

 
NOTICE OF BY-LAW TO AUTHORIZE 

THE CLOSURE AND SALE OF AN 
UNOPENED ROAD ALLOWANCE 

 
 


